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No ID required to register to vote in Oregon? 

 

Only a social security number, which as we all know can be obtained through theft or 

black market purchase? 

 

Combine that with allowing a third party to bulk register people through a 

computerized API - requiring only a social security number - how can anyone 

reasonably expect this *not* to further erode our already questionable election 

integrity in this state? 

 

I am absolutely against this madness. 

 

 


